Bangladesh OHS Links – Media Articles & Reports

May 2014

International Labor Organization; Occupational safety and health country profile – Bangladesh:

http://www.ilo.org/safework/countries/asia/bangladesh/lang--en/index.htm

ILO-IFC Better Work; SME Occupational Safety and Health Toolkit – Bangladesh: http://bangladesh.smetoolkit.org/south-asia/en/content/en/53241/Occupational-Health-and-Safety

The Guardian (London), "Bangladesh shipbuilder sets benchmark in health and safety standards," January 2, 2014:

http://www.theguardian.com/global-development/poverty-matters/2014/jan/02/bangladesh-shipbuilder-health-safety-standards

Occupational Health & Safety, "Bangladesh Accord issues first 10 factory inspection reports," March 12, 2014:

http://ohsonline.com/Articles/2014/03/12/Bangladesh-Accord-Issues-First-10-Factory-Inspection-Reports.aspx?p=1

NYU Stern School, "Business as Usual is Not an Option; Supply chains and Sourcing after Rana Plaza," Sarah Labowitz and Dorothee Bauman-Pauly, April 2014.

http://www.stern.nyu.edu/cons/groups/content/documents/webasset/con 047408.pdf

UNI Global Union and IndustriALL union respond to the NYU Stern School report, May 26, 2014:

http://www.business-

humanrights.org/media/documents/business as usual is not an option - uni industriall respond.pdf

BSS News Service, "Chemicals at workplace kill 63 people in three months," April 28th. http://bssnews.net/newsDetails.php?cat=0&id=406086&date=2014-04-28

Dhaka Tribune, "Tannery among most dangerous industries," April 29th. http://www.dhakatribune.com/safety/2014/apr/29/tannery-among-most-dangerous-industries

National Geographic magazine, "The Ship Breakers; In Bangladesh men desperate for work perform one of the world's most dangerous jobs," May 2014: http://ngm.nationalgeographic.com/2014/05/shipbreakers/gwin-text

Professional Safety magazine, "Supply Chain Safety; Emerging initiatives in the aftermath of Rana Plaza in Bangladesh," May 2014.

www.asse.org/professionalsafety/best-practices_story1.php

ITUC Global Rights Index (2014): "The World's Worst Countries for Workers," May 2014 [Bangladesh is rated #10].

http://www.ituc-csi.org/IMG/pdf/survey ra 2014 eng v2.pdf

The Economist, "Workplace safety: Avoiding the fire next time," May 4, 2014: http://www.economist.com/news/business/21577078-after-dhaka-factory-collapse-foreign-clothing-firms-are-under-pressure-improve-working

Industrial Safety and Hygiene News, "Do you want to make a difference in Bangladesh?' May 29, 2014:

http://www.ishn.com/articles/98711-do-you-want-to-make-a-difference